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 4th December 2018 
 
St. Martin’s School Christmas Festival 2018 
  
It gives me great pleasure to invite you to St. Martin’s Christmas Festival 2018. The event will take                  
place on ​Tuesday 11th December 2018 and will begin at 5pm​​. There will be a range of activities,                  
stalls to browse and a chance to meet Santa and have your photo taken with him. There will be                   
refreshments on sale and we will have enough music and merriness to kick start the festive season                 
for you and get you in the Christmas spirit! 
 
Our pupils have been working hard on organising the evening as part of their Enterprise Projects. It                 
would be wonderful if you could support them by attending the event. As part of our charity                 
fundraising, we are also running a food bank this year and would appreciate any donations you are                 
able to bring along with you. These can be sent in prior to the evening also. 
 
Entry to this wonderful event is free. We very much look forward to seeing you on the evening. If                   
you have any queries regarding the event, please do not hesitate to call us at the school on ​029                   
20858050. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

  
Mrs J Underwood                           Mr M Lewis 
Assistant Head Teacher              Head of Faculty, Enterprise 
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